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Minutes  

 

 
1. Minutes from May 03, 2021 was reviewed 

 
2. There was no old/new business presented at this time at the meeting. 

There is an ongoing discussion regarding the Opt Out Policy; Dr. Jackson 
discussed having a stand-alone policy to ensure that the rights of children who 
do not take the test are protected. There was a lengthy discussion with attendees 

regarding the implications of the policy, there was a discussion about whether or 
not funding was tied to participation, follow-up would be gathered regarding 

funding, Dr. Jackson put forth recommendations.  
 

3. There were no new things to discuss, the jackson wants an email sent out to 

community members thanking them for their willingness to participated in  our 
district IRB process 

 
4. There is discussion regarding, updates to Series 6000, Ivelise will be presenting 

grading policy and has assembled a team.  This policy will be before governance 

in the middle of July. Typhanie is working with a group on the alternative policy; 
the time frame for submission will be in the middle of July. 

 
 

5. Marquelle presented the Residency Policy with updates that we will move 
forward in the board of education meeting. 



6. The Air Filter Policy was discussed and that Mr. Lamb will be invited back to 
discuss. A time frame has not been set. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


